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Federation Home  
Learning Task 

 
With the newsletter, you will be 

receiving details of the final 
Federation ‘Home Learning Task’ 

of the school year.  
 

One of our Early Help for Mental 
Health ’10-a-Day’ strategies is to 

‘do something that you are 
good at or enjoy’.  

Linked to this, the home learning 
task will involve your child 

finding a way of sharing 
something that they like doing 

with the rest of their class.  
This will maybe inspire others to 

try something new during the 
upcoming holidays.  

We’re looking forward to 
hearing all about the children’s 

hobbies and interests. 
 

Online Safety 
 

We have signed up with ‘Patreon’, a service 
that will be providing the Federation 
with regular online safety videos to share 
with you. These will help you gain an insight 
into popular YouTube sites and online 
games.  
 
This week’s eSafety video highlights the free 
game, ‘Doki Doki Literature Club’. It’s in the 
newspapers this week because of its self-
harm and sexual themes. 
http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article
-5886599/Father-believes-death-son-15-
linked-Doki-Doki-Literature-Club.html 
 
The post is below to inform parents of the 
dangers of this programme and what to do 
about them. This is also all included in the 
video here: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rb5
n4JjYa-E 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to the Junior School Summer Fair last week, and to 
the PTA for organizing everything. We raised nearly £2000 to spend directly on 

resources that will benefit all of our children. 
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Junior School Children’s Fundraising Event 
 

One of our Federation Values is that ‘Children learn that it is not just what we can take 
from the world but what we contribute that is important’. 

 

On Tuesday morning over 50 children set up stalls in the hall to raise money 
for charities that mean a lot to them. The rest of the children in the school 
then had the opportunity to visit the stall and spend their pocket money in 
support of their friends.  
 
The children raised nearly £300 in total for the following charities: Cancer 
Research, Paignton Zoo, PDSA, RSPCA, St Petrocks, Send My Friend to School, 
Meningitis Research, Womans Aid, Little Princesses, The British Heart 
Foundation, Tommys, Hospicecare, and the Shoebox Appeal. 
 
We are really grateful to everyone who helped and supported in any way, 
including providing resources for the stall. It was brilliant to see the children 
taking the time and trouble to think about others and to find a way to help 
them. 
 

We cannot believe the 
fun and the learning  

we have had already with 
our Water City. 

 
For the children it has 

been an almost beach-like 
experience, with warm 

sun shining down on pairs 
of little bare feet paddling 

and just enjoying the 
water with each other. 

 
Teaching is inspiring… 

Water City is inspiring… 
and maths lessons about 

capacity will never be 
quite the same! 

 

 
 

Don’t forget the 
 

INFANT and NURSERY 
School Summer Fete 

 
Friday 29nd June – is on 

TODAY! 
5.00pm-6.30pm 

 
Please come along and 

join in the fun 
 


